
 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:  USD 113 School Board Members 

FROM:  Rick Schnacker, Principal 

DATE:   July 5, 2017 

SUBJECT: July 2017 Building Report 

 

 

1. Summer projects are well under way and the kitchen renovation project has begun. 

2. Ms. Boden and five students from Wetmore attended the national SADD Conference in 

Tampa, Florida.  It was a great experience and Ms. Boden and the students brought back 

several programs and ideas that we hope to implement in the near future. 

3. The summer food/lunch program serves between 25-40 students each day.  A special 

Thank You to Deb Potter and Brook Brubeck for preparing and overseeing the food 

program, it has been a huge success. 

4. High School camps:  

A. HSBB Girls – June 5-9 

 B. MSBB Girls – June12-16 

C. HSVB – July 10-14 

D. HSFB – July 11-13 
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